
 
Bobkitten Bulletin 

Friday, February 23, 2024 
 

Good morning, Bobkittens!  This is the morning bulletin for Friday, February 23, 2024. 

Today’s lunch is Burger Day with Jojos and Fruit 
 

WWET Club is traveling to Seattle to visit the Aquarium and Pike Place Market on 
Saturday, March 9.  The trip is available to 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. The cost is $20 and 
there are only 50 spots available, first come first serve basis.  Forms are available now 
from Mrs. Carle and outside of the office.  Get your forms in ASAP.  For 
more information, please contact Mrs. Carle in room 134. 
 
Aberdeen Girls Softball Registration:  Registration is open now through February 29.  For 
more information, visit aberdeengirlssoftball.com or pick up a flyer from the front of the office. 
 

 

 

Miller Bobkittens are Respectful, Responsible and Safe 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance 


